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LSCC In Baltimore This Month  

The LSCC membership and guests have an opportunity to gather at the 
Whitman Winter Expo, Baltimore Convention Center, Baltimore, MD on Novem-
ber 14-16, 2019.  Extensive club activities are planned including: 

 
¶ Club members will staff a club table on the bourse floor at booth 915.  John 

Frost and Dennis Fortier will exhibit a collector display.   
¶ The regional meeting will be on Friday, November 15 at 9 AM in room 301.  An 

educational program will follow an update on club activities. 
¶ The Club no-host dinner will be on Thursday evening at 6:30 PM at the Pratt 

Street Pub. 
 
The Baltimore LSCC regional meetings are always well attended with a great 

opportunity to see and talk òSeated Stuffó with others.  Please try to attend. 

A word on email rejects...  

 
Every month I get a few rejections on the E-Gobrecht that I email to the pri-

vate distribution listing.  Besides the usual rejections for an email address that 
doesnõt exist (changed and I was not notified), almost always, the rejection comes 
from the yahoo.com internet service provider with notice that the receiverõs mailbox 
is disabled.    

If you are not receiving the E-Gobrecht and should be, send me a note and I 
will check your email address and any reject notifications I receive. 

        -Editor 
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The immense satisfaction of completing any 
denomination set of Liberty Seated coins is without 
question marvelous to see.  Iõve worked with John 
Frost for ten years now and during that time heõs 
been trying to finish his set of Liberty Seated Dollars, 
needing just the 1851 and 1852.  It took John ten 
years and more to locate and procure these two rare 
issues.   

 
I was with John when the 1852 walked up to 

the club table two years ago.  Recently the 1851 be-
came available from a friend; this completed Johnõs 
Liberty Seated Dollar set.  John displayed his com-
plete set for the first time at Manchester in October.  
It was gratifying to see and hear the many accolades 
John received over his accomplishment.   

 
The Liberty Seated Dollar set is one of the 

more difficult sets to complete with two key dates 
(1851 and 1852) that are well into the five figure 
range.  Having a grand collection is a wonderful feel-
ing, sharing it with members and collectors for them 
to enjoy and share your pride of ownership is pro-
foundly rewarding.  Working the club table brings 
many levels of reward, here is another one.  Well done 
John. 

Stories from the Club Table 
by Dennis Fortier, LSCC #2016 
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